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9 December 2004

                                       Service Announcement

              Trading and London Market Information Link (LMIL)

DECEMBER
 2004 QUARTERLY REVIEW 
The London Stock Exchange (the Exchange) regularly reviews the securities on its markets.  This includes amending the securities that appear on each of the Exchange’s markets. This Service Announcement details the changes as a result of the above review.  
SETS and SETSmm amendments 


In accordance with the criteria set out in Exchange Notice N10/00, and as a result of the FTSE International Quarterly Review the table below sets out a summary of the amendments to SETS and SETSmm securities. The effective date for the securities moving trading platforms as a result of inclusion into either, FTSE 100, FTSE 250 indices or reserve lists will be from the commencement of business on Monday 13 December 2004.  This is to facilitate trading in the run up to the implementation of FTSE International’s quarterly review.  The other changes will be effective from Monday 20 December 2004.  Full details can be found in appendix A, which will be will be disseminated via London Market Information Link (LMIL) after 18:00 London time on the Friday before the effective date.
SETS and SETSmm:

	Amendments

	Number of securities
	Effective commencement of

	Sector changes within SETS
	2
	20 December 2004

	Other additions to SETSmm
	4
	13 December 2004

	Sector changes within SETSmm
	6
	20 December 2004


Administration


Customers are advised to take either:

· Reference Data Changes service (Broadcast Data groups B07, B11, B13, B15, B37, B42 and B75) on Friday 10 December 2004 and each day from Friday 17 December 2004 up to and including Thursday 23 December 2004; 
· Full Reference Data Download (B06, B10, B12, B14, B36, B40, B41 and B74) on Monday 13 December 2004 and each day from Monday 20 December up to and including Friday 24 December 2004.
If you have any queries about this announcement please contact Market Supervision on 020 7797 3666 (STX 33666 - option 1), your technical account manager or the Technical Information Desk on 020 7797 3939 (STX 33939).

An archive of previously issued service announcements is available in the technical library section of the Exchange's Internet site http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib
[image: image1.png]












LIVE 72/04
London Stock Exchange plc Registered in England & Wales No 2075721


